Royal Montrose Mercantile

Captain V’s Match Secretary (Vice)
Saturday 25" March 2023

Good morning,

Thank you to all the members who have entered their names into the Captain V's Vice Captain.

The draw for Saturday the 25th has been done, and you will soon receive your times via the BRS
System.

Please do not change times or remove your name without advising me first. (match@rmmgc.co.uk)

There are still plenty of times available on both courses for any member wishing to play.

The format has not changed; Matchplay, lowest player to scratch, others receive 90% of course
handicap difference. Best nett score wins the hole.

First 2 players are representing the Captain, and the other 2 represent the Vice Captain.
Hoping for a great fun day.

See you then

Regards

Michael Gove
Match & Handicap Secretary
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